
 
Congratulations Ms. Jeanette! 
 
Ms. Jeanette Barbosa Noronha, a student of 2nd year M.A. in Portuguese Literature and Culture, 
Department of Portuguese & Lusophone Studies, Goa University, has been granted an Erasmus Plus 
scholarship at the University of Porto. During her mobility period, she will pursue one semester of a 
Master's Programme at FLUP. 
 
All the best Ms. Jeanette!!  

 

https://sigarra.up.pt/flup/pt/WEB_BASE.GERA_PAGINA?p_pagina=1823

